
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We had a wonderful evening last night at the FOBPS Spring Disco. Thank you to all the 
volunteers who helped and thank you everyone for supporting this event. The money raised 
by events such as these bring many enhancements to the school which the children love. I 
am hopeful to be able to share details of an exciting FOBPS-funded project soon. 
 
Ramadan / Eid Assembly 
This week we were joined by one of our parents, Ms 
Nazia Hussain, who kindly led two assemblies all about 
Ramadan and Eid, which will fall during the holidays. The 
children found it really interesting to hear how and why 
some of their peers may be fasting, what this means, 
and why Eid is such a celebration for Muslims. Some 
children also got to try on some traditional clothing. 
Thank you Ms Hussain. 
 
Assessment letters 
Three times a year children’s attainment is assessed by their teachers. Children in years 1-6 
will be bringing home a letter today which contains their Spring assessment as well as 
information on their attendance to date. If you have any questions about the information 
contained within the letter, please bring this up at next week’s parents evening. 
 
Year 3/4 Easter Performance - Thursday 28th March 
The children have been busy rehearsing for their Easter Production which we very much 
hope you can join us for. There will be two performances: 9:10am and 2:30pm, with the 
show lasting around 30 minutes. To enable everyone to attend we ask that parents come to 
one show only please. 
 
World Book Day Traveling Stories 
Attached to this newsletter you will find the two traveling stories written by the children on 
World Book Day. Throughout the day, the stories took twists and turns as they developed 
from an opening produced by the youngest children to a conclusion written by those in Year 
6. I hope you enjoy reading them as much as I did. 
 

 
 

Mr Chris Thomas 

Headteacher 


